 
 
From: "Dr. Steffen Amann" <amann@cs-sa.de>
Date: Sunday, 22 September 2019 at 22:41
To: Nenad hedren <nenad.hedren@gmail.com>, Stephanie Kohl <Stephanie.Kohl@eahp.eu>
Subject: WG: New EC call PJ-02-2019 - EAHP participation
 
Dear Stephanie,
Dear Nenad,
 
In addition to the report from EU-JAMRAI meeting, please see the mail below. We may discuss during the board meeting the opportunities with this option.
May be it is an answer to the question that Nenad asked to Dominique during the telephone conference.
 
Best regards
Steffen
_____________________________
 
Dr. Steffen Amann
Director of Professional Development
European Association of Hospital Pharmacist (EAHP)
Boulevard Brand Whitlock 87 Box 11 (4th floor)
1200 Brussels
 
steffen.amann@eahp.eu 
www.eahp.eu
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Von: pcrespo_externo@aemps.es <pcrespo_externo@aemps.es> 
Gesendet: Donnerstag, 19. September 2019 10:51
An: steffen.amann@eahp.eu
Cc: aemps.jamrai@aemps.es
Betreff: New EC call PJ-02-2019 - EAHP participation
 
Dear Dr.Amann,
 
I hope this email finds you well. This is Paloma Crespo Robledo, from the Spanish Agency of Medicines and Medical Devices, I’m also a hospital pharmacist and a member of EAHP and SEFH (Spanish association), I’ve been working in hospital until 2 years ago when I joined EU-JAMRAI as scientific officer. It was a pleasure to meet you in Rome in the Annual Meeting of EU-JAMRAI.
 
As I already mentioned you, it would be very interesting to have EAHP on board of the new call we are applying to. It’s a specific call for stakeholders to implement the EU Guidelines on Prudent use of antibiotics in Human Health (find attach the call), and I find EAHP essential to participate, as the we are going to propose tasks where a hospital pharmacist is a core element, regarding:
· Adaptation of implementation methods for good antibiotic stewardship at the local level, in different European settings
· Proxy indicators for measuring AMR and consumption (in which hospital pharmacist actively participate by measuring consumption)
· Behavioural interventions to improve antibiotic prescribing (we plan to do a study of interventions in hospitals, primary care and long-term care facilities)
· Training on AMS for prescribers and non prescribers
 
There are different ways to participate, as partners or collaborating stakeholders, which have different implications:
 
· the partners request EC funding thus committed to participate to the tasks, to the meetings and sign the grant and consortium agreements
· the collaborating partners participate to the tasks they wish to be involved in, invited to the meetings. They don't receive funding and don't sign the grant and consortium agreements
Please, let me know your thoughts after your board meeting next week and if finally you are willing to participate I’ll put you in contact with coordination team, that will be the same of EU-JAMRAI.
Kind regards, 
	Paloma CRESPO ROBLEDO
	 

	Hospital Pharmacist, Scientific Officer - Coordination Unit of AEMPS in the EU-JAMRAI
European Joint Action on Antimicrobial Resistance and Healthcare Associated Infections
Spanish Agency of Medicines and Medical Devices (AEMPS)
Calle Campezo 1  •  Edificio 8  •  E-28022 Madrid  •  España
  pcrespo_externo@aemps.es   Tel:  (+34) (+34) 91 822 55 21
  aemps.jamrai@aemps.es        www.eu-jamrai.eu
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